
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2020 

 

 

Here at Perkins Manufacturing, our top priority continues to be the safety and the well-
being of our employees, customers and suppliers. Along with all our families and friends 
who touch our lives.  
 
We continue to take steps to protect our employees the best we can. We are following all 
the recommend procedures and we are temporally reducing our office hours. Our new 
hours starting tomorrow, March 31st will be: 
 
   Monday thru Friday 
   7 AM to 4:30 PM. (Central Time) 
   815-512-7500 
 
 If you have a Next Day Air order, please get your PO to your salesperson or Amber 
 in our Customer Service Department by 3 PM Central time.  
 
We appreciate your business and if you need help after the above hours. We do have a 
Service Techs and Salespersons available to help you over the phone or in an email.  
 
All of us at Perkins wish you all the best and hope you all remain safe and healthy! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Cheryl Waite 
President/CEO 
 
 
  


